
SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP 
7471 McCray Road 
Fairview, PA 16415 

Regular Meeting 
January 18, 2018 

7:00 P.M. 

 
The regular meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at 7:00 

P.M. on January 18, 2018 by Chairman Ralph Heidler, followed with the Pledge of 

Allegiance.   

Present: Supervisors Mark Gennuso, Peter Kraus and Ralph Heidler; Secretary-

Treasurer Michelle Barnes, Planning/Zoning Administrator James Cardman; Paul 

Burroughs, Esquire, Quinn Law Firm 

Visitors:  Tony Mitcho – 8400 Beckman Road 

PAYMENT OF BILLS:   

Unanimous approval was given for the payment of bills, per the list attached to the 

agenda on motion by Mr. Gennuso, seconded by Mr. Kraus.  

PLANNING-ZONING REPORT: 

Bartlett Signs, Letter of Credit Reduction to $11,960.00 was approved by unanimous 

vote, on motion by Mr. Kraus, seconded by Mr. Gennuso. Unanimous. 

SECRETARY-TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Supervisors unanimously approved Resolution 4-2018:  BE IT RESOLVED and enacted 
by the Board of Supervisors of Fairview Township, Erie County that the Board of 
Supervisors of Fairview Township appoint Matt Burns to serve as an alternate of the 
Fairview Township Zoning Hearing Board to complete Josh Ritchie’s term which will expire 
December 2019. On motion by Mr. Gennuso, seconded by Mr. Kraus. 

SUPERVISORS’ REPORT: 

Mr. Kraus updated resident on some projects that are being initiated throughout the 
Township. 

Mr. Gennuso announced the Township has received the Pedestrian Access Grant in the 
amount of $188,600.00. 

Mr. Heidler would like to remind residents, when putting the trash out, please keep the 
garbage cans in the driveways and out of the roadways.   

The meeting was adjourned at 7:21 P.M. on motion by Mr. Gennuso, seconded by Mr. 

Kraus. Unanimous. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michelle Barnes 

Secretary-Treasurer 


